
To: Commissioners Travis Perthuls ( Chair ), Chere Heinteman, Timothy E. Haynie, 
Doug Noble, and Christopher B. Stanley. Alternate(s) Mike Tiland, James Salyer, and 
Michael L. Price.


Re: San Jose and TRG Neighborhood Plans


The San Jose community was established in the 1930’s and the TRG community was 
established in the 1870’s some 22 years after the founding of the town of Georgetown.


The neighborhood plans presented represent not only the wishes of the neighborhoods 
themselves but the confidence of the residents who showed up to the many meetings as well 
as those who chose not to be part of the process but had confidence in the committees,


There are no more communities in our town with more historical significance than TRG and San 
Jose.


These presented plans represent the will of these communities and their desire to continue 
their cultural and historical presence in our city.


  The Georgetown Housing Initiative supports these neighborhood plans , the APD consultants,

Georgetown Planning department, both executive committees and the residents who desire to

retain their neighborhoods. 


                                              Richard Glasco


                                President, Georgetown Housing Initiative 



